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Parking Discussion Shifted 
 
Due to an unexpected emergency, the parking plan 
presentation schedule for the Oct. 21 ESNA meeting 
did not occur. It will be rescheduled over the next few 
months. Instead, the ESNA meeting engaged in a 
listening round-table style discussion to gather 
comments, concerns, and ideas on the current and 
future parking in the neighborhood.  
 
Comments on Draft SEIS for IBR due soon! 
 
The draft Supplemental Environmental Impact 
Statement for the Interstate Bridge Replacement 
project is out now.  
 
Public comments are due Nov. 18, 2024. 
 
There’s a wide range of ways to make a public 
comment, from phone calls, emails, letters and in-
person. See the IBR website below for more details: 
 
www.interstatebridge.org/DraftSEIS#comment 
 

Update from the Board 
 

The Board is focusing on getting all paperwork, documents and processes dialed in to 
close out this year.  In addition, options are being explored for lighting improvements 
downtown, neighborhood traƯic calming, and volunteer opportunities to help keep the 
neighborhood amazing. It’s looking like the full membership meeting will be held in early 
December to avoid conflict with the holidays. 
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Next Meeting Time 
* Board Only* 
November TBD 
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